
‭Happy Spring Horizon Families!‬
‭Our next‬‭SCO Meeting‬‭will be on Tuesday, April 8th,‬‭at 6pm,‬‭in the LGI. All parents/guardians are welcome‬
‭and encouraged to attend the meetings, where you can ask questions, meet other families, and learn more‬
‭about operations and staff at Horizon. Free babysitting, pizza, and bottled water will be provided during the‬
‭meeting. The agenda and previous minutes will be posted on the Horizon SCO website‬‭here‬

‭Dr. Saron, our District Superintendent, will be at our April meeting! This is an excellent opportunity to find out‬
‭what is going on currently and in the near future in our district and how it may affect our Horizon community.‬
‭Use this‬‭link‬‭to submit questions beforehand. Also,‬‭keep an eye out in your email for an opportunity to attend‬
‭this meeting virtually.‬

‭Share Nights‬
‭On behalf of the SCO board, we want to say‬‭THANK YOU‬‭to everyone who attends our Share Nights. These‬
‭fundraisers are fundamental in allowing us to continue to put on fun and free events for our students & staff.‬
‭We also appreciate all the restaurants that have supported us this year!‬

‭Teacher Appreciation‬
‭We are looking for help showing our staff how much we appreciate them! We try to show our gratitude, usually‬
‭with snacks or lunch, once a month. We'd love to get some new ideas for treating our staff and get help with‬
‭coordinating shopping and delivery each month. If you are interested in helping an SCO board member with‬
‭teacher appreciation, please sign up‬‭here‬‭and pick‬‭a month that works for you.‬

‭RaiseRight‬
‭The Horizon SCO is raising money through RaiseRight!‬‭RaiseRight is an online fundraising program that‬
‭allows you to purchase gift cards on‬‭RaiseRight‬‭at‬‭face value, and Horizon earns an instant rebate.‬‭Our‬
‭enrollment code is:‬‭5BC39D4A6L844‬

‭Box Tops‬
‭Box Tops for Education is now digital! We’re not clipping the box tops anymore, but you can still help raise‬
‭money for activities at Horizon by visiting‬‭Box Tops‬‭and downloading the Box Tops app on your smartphone to‬
‭scan your receipts and get Box Tops credits for Horizon.‬

https://www.sunprairieschools.org/horizon/horizon-about/sco-parent-groups
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1borsDOWYsXqIRkcg3hdayYKhsjeGFaSCGP9PnVukClY/edit
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0948A8AD2DA31-52909630-teacher#/
http://www.raiseright.com/enroll/RR-53VSKUJXF6
https://btfe.smart.link/c2jjdifkw?referral_code=CAP53BAS


‭Mark your calendars!‬
‭Horizon SCO Calendar of Events‬

‭2025‬

‭*Make sure to look out for the flyers for our Share Nights!‬

‭Donations to put on all our awesome events can be taken through our PayPal: @HorizonSCO‬

‭April‬ ‭May‬ ‭June‬

‭4/8 SCO Mtg. 6pm‬ ‭5/5-5/9 Teacher Appreciation‬
‭Week‬

‭6/3 Spring Picnic 5-7 pm‬

‭4/18 No School‬ ‭5/7 Share Night @ Primal‬
‭Cue‬

‭6/4 Share Day @ Liv’s‬

‭4/23 Share Night @ Culver’s‬
‭5-8 pm‬

‭5/13 SCO Mtg. 6 pm‬ ‭6/10 SCO Mtg., 6pm‬

‭5/23  & 5/26 No School‬ ‭6/12 Last day of school!‬


